
 
Monday, June 13, 2011 – 6:30 P.M. 

Municipal Complex, City Hall 
15001 NW 142nd Terrace 

Alachua, Florida 
 
The Alachua County Commission met in special session with the City of Alachua. 

 

 
PRESENT: Chair Lee Pinkoson presiding, Vice Chair Paula M. DeLaney, 

Commissioners Susan Baird, Mike Byerly, and Rodney J. Long 
 

City of Alachua Mayor Gib Coerper, Vice-Mayor Ben Boukari, City 
Commissioners Gary Hardacre, Orien Hills, Robert Wilford 

 
ALSO PRESENT: County Manager Randall Reid, County Attorney David Wagner, 

Deputy Clerk Steve Donahey 
 

City of Alachua Manager Traci Cain, City of Alachua Attorney 
Marion Rush 

 
The meeting was not televised. 

 
Chairman Long called the meeting to order at 6:30 P.M. 

 
***** 

 
I. Impact of State’s “Community Planning Act” – HB 7207 

 
Executive Director of the North Central Florida Regional Planning Council Scott 

Koons presented the above item. 
 
II. Upcoming County Ballot Initiatives 

 
County Manager Randall Reid presented the above item. County Manager Reid 

stated County’s goal is on road repair, not the creation of new roads. 
 

Dave Cerlanek, Alachua County Engineer, provided background information and 
further details on the projects that have been and are currently being funded by the 
loan. 

 
Vice-Mayor Boukari expressed concern regarding CR 235A near Santa Fe High 

School and stated that there is flooding due to the way the new and old pavement were 
connected. He stated due to its proximity to the school that he is very concerned. 

http://www.alachuaclerk.org/archive/AncientJ/FrontPage2.cfm?DID=1&BID=3021


Monday, June 13, 2010 – 6:30 P.M. 
 
 

Chair Pinkoson stated that the County staff would visit the site to assess the 
situation. 

 
County Engineer Dave Cerlanek reviewed how Alachua County establishes the 

priority list for road repair. 
 

County Commissioner Baird commented on the need for a sales tax to fix the 
roads due to the size of the backlog. 

 
III. Open Discussion 

 
 
 

Chair Pinkoson recognized Carol Richards Jackson, Connie Canney, Jalil 
Muhammad,    Michael Canney, and Stan Richardson who presented comments to the 
Board. 

 
There being no further business before the Board the meeting was adjourned at 

7:53 P.M. 


